
Little Uprisings’ Curriculum Meeting for Educators - One-on-one Virtual Meeting
My Night at the Planetarium is a puppet show about the importance of art for social change. As an optional
add-on, educators are invited to sign up for a virtual one-on-one meeting with the show’s creator Tanya
Nixon-Silberg to learn about curriculum additions that will prepare students for a deeper experience. This 30-60
minute virtual conversation and presentation will help educators tailor their curriculum towards sparking
conversations around fairness, justice, puppetry, and the power of protest.

This meeting will occur about two weeks prior to the field trip. A virtual post-field trip classroom visit with author
Innosanto Nagara may also be available.

Fee: $100 per hour, $65 per half hour. A reduced price is available for school’s receiving our field trip
assistance scholarship.

Please inquire with the box office when booking your field trip to arrange.


